
 
Hello and Welcome Back! We hope you’ve had a lovely, relaxing summer and managed to 

soak up some of that sunshine! It’s been wonderful to welcome everyone back and a big warm hello to our new 

pupils who joined us this week. We’re so proud of how well everyone has settled in already! 

You can catch a glimpse of our day by checking Evidence for Learning (EFL), where we’ll be sharing photos 

and updates of what your child has been up to. Don’t forget to use the home-school diary to let us know how 

your child is doing in the evenings or if there’s anything you'd like to share with us. We love hearing from you! 

Each weekend, Monty the Monkey will be heading home with a lucky pupil! He’s very excited to join in with your 

weekend adventures. Please pop a photo and a short note in his diary so we can all enjoy hearing about his trip 

during circle time. 

We’re also planning a lovely coffee morning soon – a chance for you to pop in, see what your child has been 

getting up to, and have a chat with us. We can’t wait to welcome you in! 

Here’s to a fun and exciting term ahead! 

If you have any queries; please do not hesitate to contact us. Many thanks for your continued support, 

Kirsty, Sarah, Sassi and Ruby. 
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 This term, our topic will be ‘My Body’. We will be learning all about the different parts 

of our bodies and how they help us to move, feel, and experience the world around us. From head to toe, 

we’ll explore the senses, how our bodies work, and how we can look after ourselves to stay healthy and 

strong. In our PSHE lessons, we’ll also be focusing on ‘Families and People Who Care for Me’. We will explore 

who the important people in our lives are, how we care for each other, and what makes us feel safe and 

loved. If  you could send in or attach photos of family members, pets, or a video message on EFL, it would be 

wonderful! These will help us make our learning more personal and meaningful.. Thank you for your 

continued support!  

 
 

     Kirsty                       Sarah                Sassi                  Ruby 

We're super excited to see 

what amazing things this term 

will bring for our incredible 

young people! From brilliant 

achievements to those magical 

“wow” moments, we can’t wait 

to cheer them on every step of 

the way!  
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We’ve got an exciting term ahead, 
filled with lots of sensory and therapy-based sessions that 
our pupils love! Each day, we’ll be getting stuck into fun 
and engaging activities such as: Write Dance – where 
movement meets music and mark-making 

Sound Bath – relaxing and calming through gentle sounds 

Story Massage – storytelling with a sensory twist 

Sensory Stories – bringing stories to life using touch, 
sound and smell 

Dance Massage – combining movement and massage for 
a feel-good session 

Topic Time – creative and hands-on learning based on our 
weekly theme 

You can find out about all the fun on Evidence for Learning 
(EFL) 

 

Our rebound session is on a Wednesday afternoon and our hydro session is on a 

Monday afternoon. 

 We will try our best to allow everybody to do rebound/hydro each week but 

sometimes this is not possible. Therefore, children will access rebound/hydro on a rota basis. 

 

We will continue to learn about 

healthy eating throughout the whole 

year. Please continue to send in 

healthy snacks and drinks for your 

child if they have one during break time. 

 

 

As the weather starts to change 

please ensure that your child/young 

person is sent in to school in a coat 

and warm attire. 

                                                                                          

Our wonderful and exciting  

classroom where all the 

learning, fun and messiness  

begins. 

Our Forest School session will be every other Friday (weather 
permitted.  Please ensure that suitable clothing is brought in 
with your child on a Friday (that you do not mind getting a bit 
dirty). 

 

We have a weekly music session with  

Matthew, our music teacher, on a Friday  

morning, where we explore and play  

different instruments. We all love our  

music sessions and respond differently  

to the different sounds and instruments.  

Please look on evidence for learning to  

see what we do and enjoy. 


